
 
 
   
 
 

Press Release 
 
Envipco – Announcement concerning an important shareholder, non-executive 
director and supporter. 
 
Amersfoort, The Netherlands – September 28, 2023 – Envipco, a global provider of recycling systems and reverse 
vending machines (RVMs), has with great sadness to inform you that our largest investor (38%), Mr. Alexandre F. Bouri 
has passed away. Mr. Bouri was a strong supporter of the Company over the past 40 years, in addition to being an 
Non-Executive Director of the company. His insight and counsel was invaluable in positioning the Company for the 
very exciting growth period ahead. The Bouri family continues to be well represented at Envipco with his son, Maurice 
Bouri, serving as an Executive Director on the Envipco NV board and also his son Mark Bouri as an advisor to the 
Board. Our sympathies and prayers are with the Bouri family at this time.  
 

For further information please contact: 
Simon Bolton, Group CEO 
+31 33 285 1773 
simon.bolton@envipco.com 

 
About Envipco Holding N.V. 
Envipco Holding N.V. (Envipco), www.envipco.com, is a Netherlands-based holding company listed on Euronext  
Amsterdam and Euronext Oslo Growth (Symbols: ENVI/ENVIP). Envipco, with operations in several countries around  
the globe, is a recognized leader in the development and operation of reverse vending machines (RVMs), automated  
technological systems for the recovery of used beverage containers. Known for its innovative technology and market  
leadership, Envipco holds several intellectual property rights for RVM systems, including but not limited to beverage  
refund deposit markings, material type identification, compaction, and accounting. 
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